
 

Telephone No: (350) 20068052 - Fax No: (350) 200 47677 Centrex Fax 2442 - Email: mfsg@gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 

  
 
 
 
No: 423/2014  
 
Date: 12th August 2014 
 

Government moves to support Natwest employees affected by cuts 
  
HM Government of Gibraltar has offered its support to those employees of 
RBSI/Natwest who are to be made redundant following the recent announcement of 
cuts across the branches of Natwest in different jurisdictions.  
  
Minister for Financial Services Albert Isola met with senior management of Natwest 
last week who were grateful for the support and have agreed to engage with the 
Liaison Department of the Ministry to offer their assistance in finding alternative 
employment for those employees affected within the private sector. Mr Michael 
Crome, the Industrial Relations adviser to the Chief Minister, will be working closely 
with the Liaison Department to coordinate the Government's engagement. 
  
Arrangements are being made this week with the HR Team at Natwest to facilitate 
this process and to offer assistance and support to those employees seeking re 
employment. 
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